SLO COORDINATING COMMITTEE
Notes
December 3, 2012   4:00 p.m.   #AA-216
PRESENT:
Donna Floyd (Chair), Jason Berner, Sandra Moore, Wayne Organ, Wendy Williams

	Topic
	Discussion
	Follow-Up

	Updated Rubric for Self-Evaluation
	· Wendy referred everyone to the proposed rubric for evaluating the assessment process for course-level SLOs.  Wendy tried to make it as easy as possible and the rubric should be submitted with the annual unit plan.  Wayne reminded everyone that the college must be able to report to the ACCJC that we have a strategy for evaluating SLOs.  Jason thought it’s a good rubric, but someone else would need to validate the person who evaluated their SLO Assessments.  Some offered suggestions.

	· Wendy will send Jason the rubric electronically for his suggested edits.
· Wendy will continue working on the rubric and polishing it so it will be ready when the next unit plans are due.

	SLO Coordinator Job Announcement
	· Donna asked everyone their thoughts on the job announcement.  The SLO Committee will become an official committee, called the SLO/AUO Committee, as a subcommittee of the Student Success Committee, which is under College Council.  The position should be called the SLO/AUO Coordinator.  CCC is the only campus in the district that has AUOs.  Donna said we’ll continue to have them.
· Donna questioned the position reporting to the Academic Senate when the stipend is paid from the Vice President’s budget.  A discussion ensued about the Committee reporting to the V.P.  Wendy said all the processes came from the Academic Senate and was taken to College Council.  
· Sandra asked if the coordinator would train faculty on how to write SLOs and Assessments.  The coordinator would provide training as requested.  There is also an SLO website which provides a handbook.  There were several suggestions made to the job announcement.
	· After much discussion, the position will be a 20% release time position.

· The position will report to the SLO/AUO Committee.
· Mary Healy will send a revised job announcement to the Committee for their review.

	Liberal Arts Degree SLOAs
	· This item was tabled due to Helen Kalkstein’s absence.
	

	RLO Chart
	· Wendy was presented with Retiree Learning Outcomes and two bowls with filled with sweets from Helen.  Wendy read the RLOs.  Everyone thanked Wendy for the hard work she has provided in getting the college on board with SLOs.
	

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 5:05 p.m.
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